
The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday May 7th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 5.45pm. 

(Please note change of regular day and time) 

 

 

Our draft policies are now getting close to being the finished product.  They 
are available on the Carlyon Parish website for your perusal and comment.  
Details of how to see them are printed below. 

We are also planning a public information and consultation event in the 
next couple of months so keep an eye on your post for details. It should be 
a good opportunity to hear our views, give us your views and enjoy meeting 
many who live in our area over a glass or two. 

If you want more information then please attend the next meeting on May 
8th where there is ample opportunity for you to put your questions or 
points of view.  It is worth staying in touch by visiting the Carlyon Parish 
website on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk and going to the Neighbourhood Plan 
pages via the tab on the left hand side of the home page. If you can’t 
make the meeting you can direct any questions about the plan to 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com  or to the Parish Clerk, Julie Larter who can 
be contacted via clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk 

May 2019 
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